Your safety Is our top priority

View In wab browser.

URGENT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

Your <<ListMarketing.ModelYears> <<ListMarketing.Make>>
<<ListMarketing.Model>> is under safety recall W68/NHTSA
20V-475. Your safety is our top priority and we urge you to visit
your <<ListMarketing.Make>> dealership and have this
important recall repair completed immediately, free of charge.

This recall may result in an engine stall, as well as loss of the
ability to restart the engine which can cause a vehicle crash
without prior warning.

Keep you and your passengers safe by having this repair
completed.

Find Your Dealer

You can now text RECALL to 99724 for details on
your vehicle <<ListMarketing.VinLast8>>.

‘We send thesa amalls 1o notify you about sawvings, upcoming service, and potential recall information for




